Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education
NATIONAL CAPITAL REGION R BRI ITAI LTS

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM
No. NCR-2023- () £ 5

February 13, 2023

COMPLETION OF NEAP COMMUNICATION PACKAGE

To: Schools Division Superintendents

1. In reference to Memorandum DM-OUHORD-2023-0204 dated February 8,
2023 from the office of Gloria Jumamil-Mercado, Undersecretary for
Human Resource and Organizational Development, National Educators
Academy of the Philippines, and Teacher Education Council Secretariat,
the field is hereby informed about the above-captioned subject matter.

2. The National Educators Academy of the Philippines (NEAP) announces that
NEAP SIM Project has successfully concluded.

3. NEAP NCR would like to express its appreciation to the SDO NEAP SIM
Card Focal Persons — HRDS SEPS who facilitated the consolidation of the
Schools Division Office Report. The Regional Report was submitted to
NEAP CO on October 10, 2022.

4. The NEAP SIM Card recipients may continue to use their NEAP SIM Cards
as a regular prepaid SIM and shall create their PDIS account via
www.deped.gov.ph/neap/register.html using their alternative contact
number.

5. For queries and other concerns, please contact Ms. Jennifer G. Medina,
NEAP SIM Focal Person in the Region at 0933 - 8166936 or email at
jennifermedina@deped.gov.ph with the subject line NEAP SIM and PDIS

concern.

6. Immediate dissemination and appropriate action with this Memorandum

are desired.
WILFREDO E. tA RAL, CESO III

Regional Director

Misamis St., Bago Bantay, Quezon City V

Tel. Nos.: 8920-5824; 8926-2213 loc. 801 f(}{g
Email Address: ncr@deped.gov.ph 4

Website: http://www.depedictncr.wordpress.com
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